
Hundreds of Japanese Members Visit Korea 
 
Young Hwi Kim 
July 1972 
 

 
Japanese members participating training session 

 

During the four visits between the end of June and the beginning of August, a total of 614 Japanese 

Unification Church members visited Korea and had training sessions in the Central Training Center 

located in the eastern suburbs of Seoul: 173 members from June 24 to July 6, 83 members of Toitsu 

Sangyo Company (Tong- Il Industry Co.) from July 10 to July 14, 141 members from July 15 to July 19 

and 217 members from July 20 to August 3. During their stay in Korea, all trainees have studied Divine 

Principle, Victory-over-Communism theory, history of the Unification Movement. 

 

 

 
83 members of Toitsu Sangyo Company Tong-Il Industry Co. of Japan visit Chung Pyung Training 

Center, Korea 

 

Also they enjoyed to hear special lectures and testimonies from Korean family members. On the last days 

of their training courses, all of them were happy to visit Chung Pyung Lake Training Center and had 

entertainment and relaxed there. Hisanori Hamasaka, one of visitors, a manager who is working for the 

Enterprise Department in Tokyo said that many Japanese members are now privileged to come to Korea 

and have training sessions and study as though they were in Japan, and through this program they are 

greatly increasing mutual understanding and friendship. Both Korean and Japanese members are learning 

very much from each other. 

 

 


